
PURCHASING 

DEPARTMENT 
136 Almon C. Hill Dr.         Cumming, GA 30040          

Phone: 770-781-6603           Ext. 2 

 Fax: 770-888-0222  
                                                                         
  

 

NOTICE OF NON-AWARD 
 

 

Date:   March 14, 2017 

 

From:   Brad Richardson 

 

RE:   Bid B17-08, Patch Cables 

 
 

Thank you for your participation in our recent competitive solicitation noted above.  Due to 

budgetary considerations and FCS Technology Services evolving cabling strategies considering 

infrastructure and standardization, FCS has decided to not make an award from Bid B17-08. 

 

Thank you again for your interest in the Forsyth County School System and for your 

participation in our competitive solicitation process. We look forward to working with you in the 

future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


